Notice of Change/Withdrawal

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Optometry
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:

64B13-3.010
Standards of Practice

NOTICE OF CORRECTION

Notice is hereby given that the following correction has been made to the proposed rule in Vol. 45 No. 207, October 23, 2019 issue of the Florida Administrative Register.

The Notice of Change which published on October 22, 2020, in Vol. 46, No. 207 of the Florida Administrative Register incorrectly stated, “The change is in response to written comments submitted by the staff of the Joint Administrative Procedures Committee and discussion and subsequent vote by the Board at the public telephonic meeting held September 11, 2020.” It should have read, “The change is in response to a discussion and a subsequent vote by the Board at the public telephonic meeting held September 11, 2020.” This correction does not affect the substance of the Notice of Change published on October 22, 2020.

THE PERSON TO BE CONTACTED REGARDING THE PROPOSED RULE IS: Anthony Spivey, Executive Director, Board of Optometry, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C07, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3257.
